

Lessard, Susan <slessard@bucksportmaine.gov>

## **Bangor Daily News**

5 messages

Thu, Feb 22, 2018 at 5:07 PM

To: Susan Lessard <slessard@bucksportmaine.gov>, "rich.rotella@bucksportmaine.gov" <rich.rotella@bucksportmaine.gov>

The article is now live online:

http://bangordailynews.com/2018/02/22/business/maine-lands-second-major-salmon-farm-this-time-at-shuttered-papermill/

Exciting times!

Best.

Rob

Rob Piasio Chief Executive Officer Whole Oceans LLC T: +1 203 918 1863

Lessard, Susan <slessard@bucksportmaine.gov> 

Thu, Feb 22, 2018 at 5:10 PM

The phones are ringing from the media. Channel 5 is coming to our council meeting tonight. Sue

Susan Lessard | Town Manager

Town of Bucksport, Maine | Incorporated June 25, 1792 50 Main Street | P.O. Drawer X | Bucksport, Maine 04416 207.469.7368, ext. 226 (office) | 207.469.7369 (fax) slessard@bucksportmaine.gov | www.bucksportmaine.gov

Under Maine's Freedom of Access law, all email and email attachments received or prepared for matters concerning Town business are likely to be regarded as public records which may be inspected by any person upon request, unless otherwise made confidential by law. If you have received this message in error, please notify this office immediately by return email. Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

[Quoted text hidden]

Thu, Feb 22, 2018 at 5:11 PM

To: Susan Lessard <slessard@bucksportmaine.gov>

I couldn't think of a better person in front of this story! Good luck Sue!

:)

Rob Piasio

Chief Executive Officer Whole Oceans LLC

T: +1 203 918 1863

[Quoted text hidden]

Rich Rotella <rich.rotella@bucksportmaine.gov>

To: Rob Piasio <rpiasio@wholeoceans.com>

Cc: Susan Lessard <slessard@bucksportmaine.gov>

Congratulations and Thank you!!

Sent from my iPhone

[Quoted text hidden]

Thu, Feb 22, 2018 at 5:37 PM

Thu, Feb 22, 2018 at 5:12 PM

To: "Lessard, Susan" <slessard@bucksportmaine.gov>

Also, the Whole Oceans team will be in town soon to meet the community and look forward to sharing more information soon.

On Feb 22, 2018, at 5:10 PM, Lessard, Susan <slessard@bucksportmaine.gov> wrote:

[Quoted text hidden]